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Poised high above the 
cityscap~e is ape thouse 
of cosm politan hie 
and sub ued gla our . . 
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Standing at the balcony of this 22nd-storey penthouse in 

Grange Road, the view of the city below rises up to greet 

you. The sense of openness that the beautiful, if dizzying, 

view provides is aptly matched by the feeling of sun-kissed 

space in the sprawling apartment. Lofty, high ceilings and 

mezzanine floors add to the impression of endless expanse 

in an apartment that boasts about 4,000sqf of floor space 

over two levels 
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LEFT The bright living 
room is characterised by 
calming colours, strong 
lines and an eclectic 
mix of furniture The 
zebra skin benches add 
an exotic touch and a 
graphic pattern that 
is subtly echoed by 
other artifacts such as 
the striped seashells 
BELOW Clipped 
shrubbery lend a 
formality to the balcony 
area The perspex Kartell 
chairs on the balcony 
are both trendy and 
practical. 

The widely-travelled couple who live here with their two 

young children were looking for something unique, and 

wanted their furn ishings to reflect their cosmopolitan lifestyle. 

This suited their interior designer Maud Ferrand totally, as 

the Frenchwoman enjoys "mixing things, whether old and 

new, European and Asian•. 

In the master bedroom, for example, "the curtains are 

from Ikea, the bed-throw made with material from Arab Street, 

and the bedside tables are antique p ieces from Pagoda 

House Gallery• says Maud And beyond the bed a velvet-. green 

sofa and rug from Paris provide a touch of the European. 

As Maud explains "When it comes to decoration I don't 

believe in being enslaved to any one particular style or to the 

past or future. I try to create a unique design, appearance and 

atmosphere that is special and will match the homeowner's 

personality • 
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There is a subtle use of colours in each room, from beige 

in the master bedroom, to green and blue respectively in each 

of the children's rooms. The living room is a soothing palette 

of green and beige, combining strong linear patterns with soft 

textures. However, the features of the penthouse are •quite 

minimalist, with its wood colours and marble surfaces• and it 

can be •quite cold•, Maud says. So, she softened the ambience 

with a luxurious customised four-seater sofa in comfy cotton. 

As the homeowners have a soft spot for Chinese furniture, 

Maud recommended a Chinese daybed as a coffee table with 

two accompanying elmwood Chinese deck chairs. The chairs, 

which gently rock occupants back and forth, are reproductions 

of French-influenced antiques from the 1940s. 

The couple's eclectic taste is apparent in the myriad 

of materials in the living room alone: wood and perspex 

in the furniture, cotton, silk and wool in the fabrics, and 

leather and glass in the furnishings. The skilful 

tones and textures, abetted by artfully placed mirrors 

and artworks on the walls, combine to give off an 

restrained luxury and elegance. 

TOP The dining table 
seats eight comfortably 

The table and chairs 
were designed by Maud. 
RIGHT A weighty bronze 

figurine and other chic 
ornaments in creams 

and browns bring 
out the airy simplicity of 

an 'invisible" perspex 
side table 
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Up a wooden spira l staircase is 

the ' entertainment area•, where floor

to-ceiling French doors open out to 

a slim pond, landscaped garden and 

yet another sweeping view of the city. 

The room captivates with its stylish 

blend of Western bar stools, chinois 

table and Asian candle stands. Maud 

says. 'I like to create timeless designs. 

No matter where they go - America, 

Europe or Asia - my clients can take 

their furnishings with them.• 

Maud Ferrand Tel 6738-5889. 



LEFT A calming beige 
colour scheme and 
simple broad stripes 
painted on the wall 
enhance the volume in 
the already spacious 
master bedroom. 
OPPOSITE Maud 
particularly likes these 
photographs by famed 
photographer, Marc 
Riboud. She says: 'They 
show the different faces 
of China: a peasant, 
a young student and 
Gong Li, the movie star.• 

MIX AND MATCH Do not be enslaved 

to any one style or idea. Your interiors 

should reflect your personality. 

COLOURTHEMES Choose one basic 

co lour for each space. Decorate using 

similar or complementary tones for a 

harmonious, sophisticated look. 

KEEP IT SIMPLE Do not go overboard 

with furnishings, even if you have 

lots of space. Maud emphasised 

natural features such as ample 

sunlight and beautiful views with 

simple window treatments. 
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